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Meeting Date:  01-16-2023 

Submitter:  Police Chief Edward Clark 

Department:  Police Department 

Agenda Item:  Placement of stop signs on Menard access Road at Len Kubinski Drive 

Summary: City Engineer Ron Weideman and I have discussed the intersection of Len Kubinski 

Drive at the east-west Menard Access Road. Mr. Weideman has suggested that stop signs should 

be place on the Menard access road at both sides of the intersection. This was to assist with 

traffic control, especially as we move into the new City Center.  

This was discussed at the January 9, 2023, work session. The decision was to remove the signs 

on Len Kubinski Drive and place signs on the Menard Access Road.  

Recommended Council Action: Approval to remove stop signs on Len Kubinski and place 

them on the Menard Access Road 

 

Financial Impact:    $200  

 Funding Source: MFT 

 Budgeted Amount: $200 

 Cost: $200 

 

Attachments: Photographs of area and arial view. 

 

 

 


